
 

 If you are the recipient of an Endowed Scholarship (noted on your SBU invoice) 

with St. Bonaventure University, you will be requested to write a thank you note to 

your donor. Donors appreciate hearing from the student recipients and the photo 

really makes the donors gift a reality to them.  

 

The request will come in September/October 2015 and it will be from Kathleen 

Ryan, University Advancement devereux@sbu.edu.  All the information will be 

provided on the scholarship(s) you received. She will send a template that is easy 

to complete and ask for you to paste a photo to the MS Word document.  

 

You will be invited to meet your donor at the annual Barbara Carr McKee 

Scholarship Luncheon that takes place the end of April each year.  You will also be 

invited to participate in the Student Showcase of Excellence to display any projects 

or research you have completed for classes.  Please help us continue this wonderful 

tradition.  

 

 

Kathleen M. Ryan, ‘83  
University Advancement  

kryan@sbu.edu 

mailto:devereux@sbu.edu

